SPECTAL USE PERMIT HERARING FEBRUARY 10; 1992

The meeting on special use permit request 92-1 was called
to order at 7:30 p.m. by Chairperson EZ Magnus.

Present for the commission in addition to Magnus were

Peggy Mahaney, Gene Palmreuter, Tom Totten, and Mike Scharrer.
Janet McClintock and Don Zenhder were absent. Township
Manager James Totten was also present.

Two persons were in the audience.

Discussion was held on the proposed pond.

Public Comment was taken from Terry Matzke.

Mction by Totten, supported by Scharrer to approve the
special use application #92-1 for a pond with no requirement
for fencing and stipulation that all requirements of the
zoning ordinance Chapter 16 Sec 1614 pages 146-149 be met.
Motion carried (5-0).

Motion by Mahaney, supported by Totten to adjourn at 7:40

p.m. Motion carried.

Mike Scharrer, secretary



